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I oppose HB 2004 in its entirety.  It's not fair to good landlords who need to use every tool in the tool box
have one taken away.  You never know what's going to happen.  It's getting stranger and stranger.  I work
hard.  I'm a fair and a good landlord.  I have been since 1994.  Please do not let this bill go forward.  I
urge you to oppose it also.  I vote in every election.  Please count me as opposing this bill.  Leslie Larson 
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